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Abstract: This guide applies to all types of static power converters used in industrial and commercial power
systems. The problems involved in the harmonic control and reactive compensation of such converters are
addressed, and an application guide is provided. Limits of disturbances to the ac power distribution system
that affect other equipment and communications are recommended. This guide is not intended to cover the
effect of radio frequency interference.
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Use of an IEEE Standard is wholly voluntary. The existence of an IEEE Standard does not imply that there are no other
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Interpretations: Occasionally questions may arise regarding the meaning of portions of standards as they relate to
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action to prepare appropriate responses. Since IEEE Standards represent a consensus of all concerned interests, it is
important to ensure that any interpretation has also received the concurrence of a balance of interests. For this reason
IEEE and the members of its technical committees are not able to provide an instant response to interpretation requests
except in those cases where the matter has previously received formal consideration.
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Piscataway, NJ 08855-1331
USA

IEEE Standards documents are adopted by the Institute of Electrical and Electronics Engineers without regard to
whether their adoption may involve patents on articles, materials, or processes. Such adoption does not assume
any liability to any patent owner, nor does it assume any obligation whatever to parties adopting the standards
documents.

Copyright The Institute of Electrical and Electronics Engineers, Inc.
Provided by IHS under license with IEEE
No reproduction or networking permitted without license from IHS Not for Resale



